Drawn to Diversity opens Comic Con 2012
11/01/12

On Oct. 11, Alfred University&s Drawn to Diversity provided the very first presentation of the 2012 New York City
Comic Con. Their presentation, geared specifically for educators, provides a model for using creativity in the
classroom to “promote equality, reduce violence, and build community.”

Dan Napolitano, director of the program, says the Comic Con trip is extremely beneficial for professional networking
to support the future of the D2D program.

One networking highlight included meeting Sesame Street professionals including Roscoe “Gordon” Orman and Kevin
Clash, famously known as the puppeteer “friend” of EImo.



